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Hi John,   

Aren’t I just the one! 
 

This Bulldog was given to me by the Rosewater Football 
Club when I was born.  He's still in pretty good nick for 
being 50 this year!  
Just thought you may be interested, we have had a lot of 
our gear in storage while we have been renovating and 
are now slowly getting it back out. He's a beauty isn't 
he? 
Cheers 
Leeanne 
 
One would have to agree – a great looking 50 year old 
Bulldog!  Thanks to Leeanne – who no doubt is in 
equally good condition! 

 

MILESTONES 
 
  50 GAMES HUNTER CROSS   U12’s 
 
100 GAMES JOSH MORRIS   U12’s 
 
100 GAMES PATRICK HILLARD   U14’s 
 
100 GAMES KEITH MULLER U16’s 
 

Congratulations and well done to each 
player. 

Fantastic achievements by all. 
 
 

 
 

 

~  The Loan Hound  ~  Darian Roberts  ~  Reepham Hotel  ~   
~  Portside Office National  ~   L J Hooker (Woodville)  ~ 

 



 
 

Big Big win to juniors 
Our Juniors put in a performance that 
may be a record for the Club. 
 

Against Woodville South we were far 
too strong in the U14’s where our team 
came out winners by over 40 goals. 
 

It is a long time since a junior side has 
been that far in front of the opposition. 
16 team members scored goals: 
7   K Rankine 
4   E Milera, I Rankine and R Burns.  
3   K Christopher, S Shulver  
2   N Balchin, J Sansbury,  
     M Wanganeen, L Jolly, T Aldridge,   
1   C Walker, T McBride, T Morris, 
     T Gollan-Davey and P Hure. 
 
 
 

Our Girls Picture in the Advertiser 
(photo over) 
Introducing girls to playing football has 
been part of the Rosewater tradition for 
many years. 
 

Among the Junior Photos on display is 
that of Rachel Shepherd.  Rachel won 
the Under 11 year medal (in a tie with 
Scott Thompson) in the then Western 
Districts Junior Football League.  This 
was in 1993.   
Rachel was an extremely gifted player.  
Ambidextrous with silky smooth 
movement, and an ability to read the 
play, she shone like a beacon when on 
the ground.  Rachel later played State 
Women’s football, again with 
distinction. 
 

It is pleasing to see the group of 
girls, all talented, now representing 

our junior club.  Well done to the 
girls who make a delightful photo. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Muzza makes a 50 
This week the Mighty Man –  
Muzza to one and all!   
Makes his 50th  
appearance for the Club 

 
John Murray well done! 

 

 
ANZAC DAY 

 
WE HOST MITCHELL PARK ON 

 

ANZAC DAY  
THURSDAY 25 APRIL 

 

PLEASE COME ALONG AND 
SUPPORT THE CLUB ON THIS 

IMPORTANT DAY 
 

  

 


